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From: BILL WOODBRIDGE

Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 11:1648 AM

To: CSLC CommissionMeetings

Subject: July 29th meeting - Santa Barbara area off-shore drilling and pipeline lease renewals
Sensitivity: Normal

Attention: This email originated from outside of SLC and should be treated with extra caution.

NO RENEWAL OR TRANSFER OF OFF-SHORE OIL & GAS DRILLING AND PIPELINE LEASES!!!! Santa Barbara
County's coastline is a critical driver of the local economy through tourisj, recreation, commercial and recreation fishing, and clean
every develpent, all of which are negatively impacted by expanded offshore oil and gas extraction.

WE DON'T NEED ANY MORE OIL AND GAS! We already export our oil and gas. This whole process is just an effort to
further enrich greedy corporations at the expense of our environment and the public.

The Coastal waters of Santa Barbara County are a national treasure that attract millions of visitors per year for the beach going,
surfing, fishing, diving and boating. These are essential components of the local economy up and down the coast as well as

treasured staples of life in Santa Barbara County.

Are you going to devastate and ruin all of this with more dangerous and toxic drilling in our ocean? We didn't elect Trump to do
that to us.

Our coastal waters include the Channel Islands national Park and the National Marine sactary, numerous marine protected areas,
and habitats supporting endangered species such as the blue whale, and provide unmatched ecological value and culural significance.

Are you going to ruin all of this just for more profits for the oil industry?
Please do not approve offshore drilling or pipleline leases in the outer continental shelf!
Thank you,

Bill Woodbridge
Santa Barbara
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